
Educational Trip to NBRI Lucknow, Botanical Garden 

 

 

The National Botanical Research Institute, situated in Lucknow, is renowned for 

its research in the field of plant sciences. The Botanical Garden maintained by 

NBRI is a rich repository of diverse plant species, serving as an educational and 

research hub for students and scientists.  

Dr. Varsha Rani Srivastava, Assistant Professor in Botany department Organized 

an educational tour for the students of Botany. The trip aimed to enhance the 

students' understanding of plant diversity, conservation, and ecological 

significance. 

On reaching the destination, the students were welcomed by NBRI staff who 

provided an overview of the Botanical Garden and its significance on 

27thFebruary, 2023 research and conservation. A knowledgeable guide led the 

students through various sections of the garden, explaining the characteristics, 

uses, and conservation status of different plant species. Students had the 

opportunity to engage in interactive sessions with botanists and researchers, 

allowing them to ask questions, discuss their academic interests, and gain 

insights into the world of plant sciences. The trip included demonstrations of 

scientific techniques used in plant research, as well as exhibits showcasing 

ongoing projects at NBRI. Students involved activities, such as seed planting, 



herbarium preparation, and microscopy, providing them with practical 

experience and a deeper understanding of botanical processes. 

 The educational trip received overwhelmingly positive feedback from both 

students and teachers. The educational trip to NBRI Lucknow Botanical Garden 

proved to be a resounding success, achieving its objectives of providing 

students with a practical understanding of plant sciences and fostering an 

appreciation for biodiversity and conservation efforts. Such experiential 

learning opportunities contribute significantly to the holistic development of our 

students. 

In the end, we extended our gratitude to NBRI for hosting our college and 

providing a memorable and enriching experience for our students. We also 

wished more such future collaborations and opportunities for our students.  

 


